WASHINGTON COUNTY
OREGON

Washington County Supports SB 611

Washington County Board of County Commissioners is offering its support for SB 61 1,
Central Assessment. We appreciate the efforts of the Senate Revenue Committee to
craft a path forward for central assessment tax policy in Oregon effectively ending 5
years of litigation.

Washington County believes SB 611 provides substantial benefit for all Oregonians and
economic development value for communities and counties across Oregon interested in
expanding Oregon’s technology based economy.

There is benefit for Beaverton and Hillsboro, but also Prineville, Redmond and other
rural communities in Oregon who are actively recruiting high-speed fiber networks and
looking for expansion of a data center network thanks to the stability and certainty
provided by SB 611.

SB 611 is a bi-partisan solution that is supported by a wide-range of interests including
business organizations, trade unions and communities in Oregon.

We urge your support for SB 611.

Senator Chuck Riley 1:
District 15 o
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